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This term’s value is 

Hope 

 

 

Weekly Awards  Dates 

 
 
 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week!  

Rose in the Infants & Chloe W 
 in the Juniors! 

 
 

Congratulations to Pippa for winning 
the reading raffle! 

 

Tues 2nd July 
Fri 5th July 
 
Tues 9th July 

EWS – Yr 6 Transition Day 
New Reception – Stay and 
Play 9.30-11am 
Yr6 trip to Wicksteed Park 
(details to follow) 

Wed 10th July Sports afternoon at Rec 
(weather dependent) 

Mon 15th July 
 
 
 
Tues 16th July 
Wed 17th July 
 
Fri 19th July 

Year 5&6 Small Schools 
Olympics - at Old 
Towcesterians (details to 
follow) 
Reports due out to parents 
Infants trip to Rookery 
Farm (details to follow) 
Year 6 Sleepover  

 

From Mrs Busari  
 

We had a fantastic day on Friday with the Ashgrove Olympics.  It was lovely to see some 
of the older children re-united with their Cosgrove friends from residential and taking 
part in lots of fun, group activities.  The children made Cosgrove feel very welcome in 
their school and enjoyed a nice playtime down at the park together.   
 

We had our first ‘Stay and Play’ sessions last week for our new starter children in 
Reception for September.  They settled in beautifully.  We still have some spaces in 
reception for September 2024 so if you know of any parents looking for a small, nurturing 
environment for their child – please mention us.  We rely a lot on word of mouth, and 
greatly appreciate any support you can offer with this.   
 

We will be sending out a letter this week about the planned trip to Rookery Farm for the 
Infants on Wednesday 17th July.  Please look out for this.  Also check the dates above for 
any key end of term events and pop them in your diaries.   
 

Finally, tomorrow (Tuesday) it is transition day in school.  Our Year 6 children will be 
going to their new schools for the day and in school our current Year 2 children will be 
spending the day in the Juniors.  I can’t believe it is that time of year already!  
 

Have a lovely week in school,  
 

With best wishes  
 

Jude Busari 

 

 
Our social media  

 
Find us on Facebook, 

 
Ashton C of E Primary School 

Facebook 

 

 

 

 
               

 
 

and for our school website, 
please visit 

 
 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.uk 
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